
“Family and support during pregnancy, birth and 
parenthood is a passion of mine, linking in with 
my other interests and community networks. 
I believe when a child is born so is a mother.  
This is a precious and special journey that 
requires learning and growing, as well as 
support networks. I hope that my support 
of you can help to ‘keep it real’. I wish to 
ensure all mums and dads have a voice, 
and can have a say in how the maternity 
service works and runs.”

Gabby Allen
Gabrielle.Allen@hawkesbaydhb.govt.nz

Maternity Services Consumer 
Member

Gabby is mum to two young boys – her ‘little bears’ 
who were both born under the guidance of Hawke’s Bay 
maternity services.

She says her boys and the different experiences that were 
their births inspire her to represent consumers to the best 
of her ability.

Gabby looks forward to meeting women, partners and 
whānau using Hawke’s Bay Maternity Services and using 
their feedback to help shape the services and how care is 
delivered.

G A B B Y  A L L E N

“Be your baby’s voice”


